
From: Hans Ulrich Obrist <HUO@compuserve.com>
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
Date: Monday, April 30, 2001 10:10
Subject: Re: for Vasif from Hans Ulrich

Dear Vasif
I am sure we will recall the film
I try to find the note with the directors
name.
For Istanbul it is very important
that I can tape this interview with S. Berkskoy.
Will she be available?
very best regards
Hans Ulrich


